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• As the previous chair (Nancy Shumaker) has retired, the SCIE needs to elect a new chair 
to complete the final year of Dr. Shumaker’s three-year term.  Dr. Neal McCrillis was 
nominated and elected as Chair. 

• 



Linda Noble said those rules are not likely to be changed due to problems uncovered (not 
in study abroad) several years ago. 

• Dlynn Armstrong-Williams stated there are two contract positions for Military 
International Program Coordinators open at North Georgia College & State University.  
There is information on the university's web page. 

• The Georgia Consortium for International Studies will be held 24 February at Georgia 
Perimeter College. Information is on the GCIS website (www.gacis.org). 

Meeting adjourned at 11:55. 


